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On 25th May, 2025 the annual meeting of the Governing Body was held in the 

seminar hall of Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind. In this meeting, the President 

of the managing committee of the college, Dr. Anshul Singla ji, Vice-President 

Mr. Sat Prakash Goyal ji, General Secretary Mr. Rajkumar Singla ji and Treasurer 

Mr. Baldev Raj Ahuja ji, eminent members of the college executive and life 

members were present. Apart from this, D. G. H. E. nominee Mrs. Tanasha Hooda 

and V. C. Nominee Dr. Sunil Rohilla ji were specially invited. Around 90 life 

members were present in this meeting. At the beginning of the program, Principal 

Madam Dr. Poonam Mor ji presented the annual report of the college in which 

she presented the achievements of the students in the field of education, sports 

and cultural to the members present. In this meeting, Mr. Ramdhan Jain ji, who 

came from Government Senior Secondary School, Jind, appreciated the scheme 

of giving scholarships to the students during admission in the college. Apart from 

this, Mr. Gulshan Bhardwaj, Mr. Surendra Poonia, former student of the college 

Raj Bansal and other dignitaries appreciated the achievements of the college in 

every field. At the end of the session, the President of the college Governing body, 

Dr. Anshul Singla ji expressed his gratitude towards all the members present and 

assured that in the new session, the college will be equipped with a three-storey 

new block, video conferencing hall, smart class rooms, automatic library, Wi-Fi 

campus and AC computer labs. 



Glimpses and Media Coverage of the Event 

 
 

 

 

 

 


